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From: Proctor, Ella <EProctor@aga.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 10:31 AM
To: AGA BECS Advocacy
Cc: Ranfone, Jim; Corcoran, Shannon; Proctor, Ella
Subject: AGA BECS Committee  Meeting Notice For May 8-9, 2024
Attachments: May 2024 BECS Announcement Letter.pdf; BECS May 2024 Preliminary Agenda and AGA 

Antitrust Guidelines.pdf

 
To: The AGA Building Energy Codes and Standards (BECS) Committee: 
 
You are invited to attend the upcoming Building Energy Codes and Standards Committee (BECS) Meeting on 
Wednesday and Thursday, May 8-9, 2024, at The Wigwam, in Litchfield Park, AZ.   
 
There is no registration fee for this meeting, however registration is required.  Additional, detailed information 
including the comprehensive agenda will be sent out as we approach the meeting dates. Note that the preliminary 
agenda (attached) may be modified based on recommendations by the BECS Executive Committee but the 
timeframe for the meeting will remain the same.  We wanted to provide you with plenty of lead time to make 
your travel arrangements. Also, please provide us with your top 3 codes and standards issues that you want to 
be included during discussions at the meeting. We will make sure those items are included during the meeting. 
Additional Registration Guidelines and Special Discounts are also attached.  
 
See attached meeting announcement letter to make hotel reservations. 
 
For meeting registration click here: BECS Committee Meeting.                                    
 
Best Regards,  
 
Jim 
 
Jim Ranfone | Managing Director, Codes and Standards 
American Gas Association 
400 N. Capitol St., NW | Washington, DC | 20001 
P: 202-824-7310 | jranfone@aga.org  
   
The American Gas Association represents more than 200 local energy companies committed to the safe and 
reliable delivery of clean natural gas to more than 73 million customers throughout the nation.  
 
Attachments: Preliminary Agenda, Registration Guidelines and Special Discounts 
 
 
2024 BECS Committee Meeting Schedule 
May 8-9, 2024, Litchfield Park, AZ 
September 2024, TBD 
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